Villawood North Public School

Bligh Street, Fairfield East 2165

P 9724 1423 F 9728 2296

Email address: villawoodn-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
Together We Live

Tuesday 3™ April 2024

ONLINE PAYMENTS VIA SCHOOL BYTES

Dear Parents/Caregivers

Villawood North Public School is preparing to introduce online payments for excursions and incursions through the
School Bytes Parent Portal. We are hoping to have this system functioning later in the year. To provide this service to
families, a current email address is required, as a link to the permission note and payment portal is provided.

Be reassured the online payment system is secure and designed to make the payment process more convenient for
parents.

Once the school has completed the preparation by collecting and connecting the emails to the Parent Portal, parents
and carers will be given further information regarding the ‘How To’ access online payments.

| ask you to be understanding with the office staff as we move to the online payment system, as they are learning a
new system too. The school will continue to have the option of cash or eftpos available through the office.

If you have any questions, please contact Mrs Sue Ingram, School Administrative Manager, 9724 1423.

To assist with the preparation, please return the slip below to the school office by FRIDAY 12™ APRIL 2024.

A %@ School
Sue Ingram Kristy Bentley BYteS

School Administrative Manager Principal

ONLINE PAYMENTS VIA SCHOOL BYTES
Email Request 2024

Please record the best contact email address for your family, your child’s name, and class.

BEST CONTACT EMAIL ADDRESS

CHILD’S NAME CHILD’S CLASS
CHILD’S NAME CHILD’S CLASS
CHILD’S NAME CHILD’S CLASS
CHILD'S NAME CHILD'S CLASS

Parent/Carer Name: Parent/Carer Signature:




